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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC
Victoria County Station, Units 1 and 2
Notification of Intent to Submit Additional Environmental Data in
Revision 1 of the Combined License Application
NRC Docket Nos. 52-031 and 52-032

1. Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC letter to USNRC, "Application for

Combined Licenses for Victoria County Station, Units 1 and 2," dated
September 2, 2008

References:

2. Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC letter to USNRC, "Submittal of
Additional Geological Data and Environmental Monitoring Status
Update in Support of Combined License Application," dated
October 16, 2008

3. Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC letter to USNRC, "Notification to
Designate Alternate Reactor Technology for Victoria County Station,
Units 1 and 2 Combined License Application (COLA)," dated
November 24, 2008

4. USNRC letter to Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC, "Staff Review
of the Combined License Application for Victoria County Station, Units
1 and 2," dated December 18, 2008

In Reference 1, Exelon Nuclear Texas Holdings, LLC (Exelon) submitted an application
for a combined license (COL) for Victoria County Station (VCS), Units 1 and 2.
Reference 1 also indicated that Exelon would provide supplemental information in

support of the review of the VCS Units 1 and 2 COL application (COLA). Specifically,
Reference 1 stated that the supplemental information would include:

(1) the results of an early fall terrestrial survey to be provided by
November 14, 2008, and

(2) the results of aquatic ecology surveys conducted through December 2008 to
be provided by February 13, 2009.
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In addition, Reference 2 indicated that Exelon would provide monthly the results of

groundwater elevation monitoring conducted through January 2009.

In Reference 3, Exelon notified the NRC that it expects to designate an alternate reactor

technology for the VCS project. The NRC responded in Reference 4, indicating that it

had suspended the principal portion of its review of the VCS COLA, pending the receipt

of a revision referencing and incorporating Exelon's designated reactor technology.

Given the NRC's suspension of the principal portion of its VCS COLA review, Exelon

intends to provide the outstanding additional information described in Reference 2 and

Reference 3, namely the results of aquatic ecology surveys conducted through

December 2008 and groundwater elevation monitoring conducted through January

2009, in Revision 1 of the VCS Environmental Report. The aforementioned aquatic

ecology survey results will include those from a winter onsite sampling event, as

discussed in Revision 0 of the VCS Environmental Report.

Revision 1 of the VCS Environmental Report will be included with the revision to the

VCS COLA that references and incorporates the new reactor technology. The schedule

for preparing the revision to the VCS COLA is under development and will be

communicated to the NRC when it is finalized.
K

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Joseph Bauer at (630) 657-

3106 or Joshua Trembley at (610) 765-5345.

Respectfully,

Kenneth A. Ainger
Director - New Plant Licensing

cc: USNRC, Project Manager, VCS, Division of New Reactor Licensing

USNRC Region IV, Regional Administrator


